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Media statement 
 
“We continue to have wards closed due to norovirus. Norovirus is still prevalent 
in the wider community and we are taking necessary precautions to prevent 
the spread of infection. We continue to urge members of the public to stay 
away from the hospital unless their visit is absolutely necessary. We would like 
to thank everyone who has deferred their visit during this period of restricted 
visiting. The sooner the virus is contained, the sooner we can re-open wards 
and reinstate full visiting.” 
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